EMBASSY OF GREECE
IN NORWAY

Ref. 800/171/AS 605

The Embassy of Greece presents its compliments to the Royal
Ministry of Foreign Affairs of Norway and has the honour to transmit,
hereunder, a message by H.E., the President of the Hellenic Republic Mr,
Karolos Papoulias addressed to His Majesty King Harald V of Norway,
in reference to the bombing attack in Oslo and the massive killing on
Utoeya island.

“His Majesty
Harald V

King of Norway
Oslo

Your Majesty,

Having received with shock and profound sadness the news of the
criminal attacks in Oslo Utoeya Island which cost so many innocent
human lives, I wish to convey on my own behalf as well as on behalf of
the Greek people sincere condolences to the bereaved families of the
victims and wounded as well as sentiments of sympathy to the
Norwegian people for this abhorrent carnage, which we strongly
condemn.

Karolos Papoulias”

The Embassy of Greece would highly appreciate the assistance of
the Royal Ministry in forwarding this letter to its High Addressee.

The Embassy of Greece avails itself of this opportunity to renew to
the Royal Ministry of Foreign Affairs the assurances of its highest
consideration.

Oslo, July 25 2011
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